
 

 

 

CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF PORT HURON TOWNSHIP PARK COMMISSION 
SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES 

 
The Charter Township of Port Huron Park Commission met for a special meeting on March 17, 2021.  
Chairperson Carolyn Crowe presided. 
 
Members Present:   Barnum, Kinyon, Montalvo, Crowe 
Members Absent:     Sassanella 
 
Guests Present:       Faith Masiak 
 
 Call to Order at 6:00 pm 
 
Park Managers/Salaries: 
 
 RV Park:  The applications received from Diane Goble and Dan Glombowski were reviewed and 
discussed.  Motion by Barnum, Support by Kinyon to hire Diane Goble and Dan Glombowski as park 
managers for the 2021-2022 camping season.  The salary as previously approved of $23,690 is to be 
divided equally between Diane Goble and Dan Glombowski. 
 
 Memorial Park:  The application received from Zachary Lavigne was reviewed and discussed.  
The salary for the 2021-2022 season shall be adjusted from $7,650, as previously approved, to 
$10,000.  Motion by Barnum, Support by Kinyon to hire Zachary Lavigne with compensation of $10,000. 
 
 Hoover Park, Wm. P Thompson Pond and Lions Den:  The application received from Faith 
Masiak was reviewed and discussed.  The salary for the 2021-2022 season will be $7,650.  Motion by 
Barnum, Support by Kinyon to hire Faith Masiak with compensation of $7,650. 
 
RV Park Cleaning Proposal: 
 
 The application received from Faith Masiak was reviewed and discussed.  Motion by Kinyon, 
Support by Montalvo to hire Faith Masiak with compensation being Option 1 for 15 flexible hours at 
$250 per week.   
 
Memorial Park Ball Diamonds:  Tabled until April meeting in order to solicit bids.  Carol will post on 
website. 
 
Adjournment:  Motion by Montalvo, support by Kinyon to adjourn.  Motion carried. 
 
Submitted by: 
 
 
Carol A. Maxbauer 
Secretary 


